
‭Hello Grade 8 Families!‬ ‭May 16, 2025‬

‭Our Grade 8 Farewell is on the horizon! We have some special activities planned for the students‬
‭during the last week of school–one of these activities is our Grade 8 Farewell lunch and assembly on‬
‭Thursday, June 26.‬

‭Grade 8 Farewell‬

‭What:‬‭A BBQ Hot Dog lunch and assembly‬

‭Why:‬ ‭To say good-bye to our Grade 8 students‬

‭Who:‬‭Grade 8 students, staff from ESRSS and up to 2 guests per student‬

‭When:‬‭June 26 in the afternoon‬

‭Where/(what to wear):‬‭In the gym—as it is a casual BBQ with hot dogs and an assembly, no formal wear‬
‭required!‬

‭Lunch will be provided for the grade 8 students and their two guests, followed by an‬
‭assembly for the students, staff, and up to two guests of each ESRSS grade 8 student.‬
‭There is also a slideshow for the students involving pictures. They have been assured that‬
‭they may help choose the pictures they want included. We only need 3-5 pictures per‬
‭student–please send these to‬‭kdahl@svsd.ca‬‭.‬

‭If you have any questions, feel free to contact Mrs. Dahl or Mr. Woodward at the school.‬

‭Please return this portion to your child’s homeroom teacher by‬‭Monday,  May 26,‬‭as we need to know‬
‭numbers to plan the day.‬
‭Thank you!‬
‭ESRSS Grade 8 Teachers & Admin.‬

‭Please return the bottom portion of the page to your homeroom teacher by Monday, May 26.‬

‭Student Name:‬ ‭Homeroom:‬

‭Guests attending(Please circle):‬ ‭0              1              2‬

‭Parent/Guardian signature:‬

mailto:kdahl@svsd.ca

